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CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 22nd April 2024 
This week the children will be deepening and completing their learning on ‘Our 
Locality’ and starting to learn about a contrasting environment: The Amazonian 
Rainforest. This will involve finding out about location, plants, animals and 
climate. The children will also be completing their learning about addition and 
starting to explore subtraction via songs, games and ‘First, Then and Now’ 
stories. The Shining Stars will also be completing their Design Technology 
project plans, designing then creating a rain gauge to be used outdoors to 
collect rainfall. As usual, there will be lots of child-initiated learning in and 
outdoors. In R.E the children will be deepening their understanding of Christian 
symbols. 
Reading 
Please listen to your child read each day and jot this down in their white 
home/school journal. We use this information to give out reading tokens for the 
prize draw on a Friday.   
Holiday photographs and postcards 
As part of our learning about different places, we would love to display any 
holiday photographs and postcards that you could send into school. Thank you. 
RWInc Pure Sounds Video 
For extra RWInc sound practise your child may enjoy joining in with the video 
below: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yln6PpV1G1I 
 
Parent/Carer drop in sessions 
The parent/carer drop in will take place on Friday after school in Reception 
classroom. 
**Remember to take a look at the ‘Shining Stars’ Reception class blog on the school 
website.* Also look out for our learning on X (Twitter). 
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to come to speak with myself or any member of the EYFS team.   
 
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator) 


